
The Wichita State Faculty Senate recommends: 

 
That, in the interest of promoting transparency in the hiring process, it is recommended that KBOR 

engage in a committee led search process for the next president of WSU.  
 
It is strongly recommended that at least half of the search committee be comprised of Wichita State 
faculty, staff, and students. 


